Public Hearing +« August 6, 2019

FDOT

Please provide your comments by August 16, 2019
Por favor entregue sus comentarios en o antes del 16 de Agosto del 2019

FROM LORRAINE ROAD TO CR 675 (WATERBURY ROAD)
5
MANATEE COUNTY PUBLIC HEARING 08/06/18

SR 70 PROJECT DEVELOPMENT & ENVIRONMENT STUDY FDOﬂ

COMMENT FORM

Please provide your comments by August 16, 2019
Por favor entregue sus comentarios en o antes del 16 de Agosto del 2019

We encourage your comments regarding this project

Your comments are important! Please use the space below to share your input about this project.
Complete and turn in the form at the close of the meeting, or scan and email your comments to
David Turley at david.turley@dot.state.fl.us by Friday, August 16, 2019. Mailed comments must be
post marked by August 16, 2019. All comments are part of the project record and are available for
viewing by the public and media.

Name:

Agency/Organization:

Comments:

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons who require special
accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Cynthia Sykes,
District One Title VI Coordinator, at (863) 519-2287 or email at cynthia.sykes@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to a meeting.

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been,
carried out by the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) pursuant to 23 U.S.C. §327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December
14, 2016 and executed by the Federal Highway Administration and FDOT.

SR 70 from Lorraine Road to CR 675

Manatee County, Florida

Drop the comment form in the comment box

at this meeting

OR

Send comments by mail, phone or emaiil to:
David C. Turley, P.E. (Project Manager)
Florida Depariment of Transportation

801 North Broadway Avenue

Bartow, FL 33830-3809
(863) 519-2255
David.Turley@dot.state.fl.us

OR

Visit the project website at:

swflroads.com/sr70/lorrainerdtocré75/email_updates.himil
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Contact Us

We encourage you to participate in the SR 70 SWAT project and invite your questions and comments. Please use the form below
to leave a comment and/or request to be added to our mailing list.

Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public
records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact the FDOT Project Manager, David C. Turley, P.E., using
the contact information listed below.

FDOT solicits public participation without regard to race, color, national ongin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.

SR 70 SWAT

from Lorraine Road to CR 675 (Waterbury Rd) PD&E Study

Name

First Last

Email
|

Address

Street Address

Address Line 2

City State / Province / Region

Postal / Zip Code

Questions/Comments

FDOT Project Manager

David C. Turley, PE.

Florida Department of Transportation
501 North Broadway Avenue

Bartow, FL 33830-35809

Phone: (863) 519-2255

E-mail: david.turley@dot.state.fl.us

For additional information on projects throughout Southwest Florida click SWFELRoads com
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